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SECRET
Political Report for July and August 1975 
No. HLK/101(1)/75
DATE: September 3, 1975
FROM: S. Bikram Shah, Ambassador
TO: Shri Kewal Singh, Foreign Secretary

The Nordic Foreign Ministers' meeting in Oslo
…The Foreign Ministers did not oppose discussion of the Finnish proposal for the
creation of a nuclear-free zone in the United Nations so long as this was not linked
with President Kekkonen's idea of an exclusive nuclear-free zone, but extended the
other adjacent countries outside the Nordic areas.
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